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Memo to Gina M. Varilla re: Recall of Designation as OIC, Project Manager
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NRDC Records <records.nrdc@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 16, 2023 at 4:58 PM
To: gina varilla <giemvi.nrdc@gmail.com>

Cc: APRIL ROSE MANSUETO <aprilrose_mansueto@yahoo.com>, bmb@bmb.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr mimaropa <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, R4B PENRO Palawan
<penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ms. Varilla,

We are respectfully sending you an advance copy of our memo dated 16 January 2023 signed by Mr. Alexander M. Linde,
Officer-In-Charge, regarding your recall of designation as OIC, Project Manager.

In view of the above, you are hereby advised to report at NRDC Office on or before 23 January 2023 and make a courtesy
call to the office of the Undersecretary for FISCC and NRDC Supervising Undersecretary for a new working assignment.

For your information and reference.

Thank you.
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